LPCFC Winter Newsletter

LINCOLN PARK




As we round the corner from one of the most challenging times we have faced,
as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, we write to you with hope, optimism,
and thanks. Hope that the worst of the COVID-19 virus is behind us. Optimism
that the Lincoln Park neighborhood will begin to thrive again soon, and thanks

for your efforts to help keep our neighborhood safe and healthy.

Health, safety, and looking out for each other are the most important assets we
have as a community. We encourage our families to continue these efforts,
providing mutual support to each other in these difficult times.

We are invested in reducing the number of COVID-19 cases in our community
and we ask everyone to continue to follow guidelines from the State of
Minnesota. These strategies will help reduce the transmission of COVID while
we wait for the vaccine to become available. Let's do our part for a little while
longer to successfully round this corner as we enter post-COVID days.




Big Red Bookshelf

Despite the challenges our Big Red Bookshelf program faced due to the
COVID-19 pandemic, we were able to raise $3200 to purchase new books. In
2020, over 1500 books were donated by community members. We gave out all
of these books including over 300 books in total to Duluth Head Start, local
daycares, and a drive-by Holiday Party organized by AFL-CIO/United Way.

Circle of Security

In 2020,12 people graduated from in person classes pre-pandemic and 28
people graduated from 8 online classes, offered via Zoom, during the
pandemic, for a total of 40 people who graduated from the Circle of Security
parenting classes that we offered. These classes were made possible with
funding by and

We will continue to offer classes online throughout 2021,
people who are interested can learn more on our information
webpage. People can register to take the class




LPCFC ChildCare

In 2020, we had 24 children participate in our LPCFC ChildCare program and
over 10 volunteers participated in programming. We received our 3-star rating
from in 2020 and thanks to funding from the City of Duluth,

, the State of Minnesota, and St.
Louis County, we were able to operate durmg the pandemic. Please check out
this

for more information. We are currently providing childcare on
a flexible schedule, from 6AM-6PM Monday-Friday and have several preschool

age openings. Parents have the option of signing children up for full time, part
time, or drop-in care. For more information about enrolling, call LPCFC
ChildCare at 218-464-0588.
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Thank You and Miigwetch!

Please check out our on our website to see all the amazing
support we receive!




